
 

 

 

Ref: SWARRNIM/RO/CIRCULAR/2024/41           09.10.2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

“Aashtmi Holiday Cancelled” 
 

 

This is to inform to all the staff members of the Swarnim Startup & Innovation 

University that the University has cancelled the holiday on 10th October, 2024 

Thursday due to the NAAC related work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Registrar 

 
 
 
 
Copy to; 

1. The Vice President, Swarrnim Startup & Innovation University  

2. The Provost, Swarrnim Startup & Innovation University 

3. Chief Administrative Officer/Academic Director/Dean/ Principals/Functional 

Head/HODs, Swarrnim Startup & Innovation University 

4. Guard File 

 


